
DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 
UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE 

WASIliNG-ION, D.C. 20223 

oi-ficti OF THE DIRECTOR 5066 

December 13, 1979 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 	21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to your latest inquiry dated December 5, 1979. 

On May 5, 1978 and July 11, 1978, this office returned several volumes 
of documents concerning the Assassination of President John F. Kennedy 
to the Federal Bureau of Investigation, per this request for further 
access by FOI requesters. 

As to your statement concerning denied access to Secret Service docu-
ments concerning the assassination of President Kennedy, this office 
has in fact responded to your requests in accordance with the 1974 
amendments to the Freedom or information Act. It should be noted 
that on April 20, 1979, the United States Secret Service turned over 
to the National Archives the Secret Service file on the Assassination 
of President John F. Kennedy. Requests for access to this file, pursu-
ant to the Freedom of Information Act, should be addressed to the 
National Archives. 

Sincerely, 

,/ide 7/7  

toot,  e  
William J. Bdcherman 
ATSAIC 
Freedom of Information & 
Privacy Acts Officer 


